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Dear Community Leader:

Subject: Support Needed for Rotary Club of Aledo's Peace and Pollinator Garden Project

| hope this letter finds you well. | am writing to you on behalf of the Rotary Club of Aledo to seek your generous support for our
upcoming community project, the Peace and Pollinator Garden. Our club is a 501(c)(3) nonprofit organization dedicated to
making a positive impact in our local community through various initiatives, and we are excited to embark on this endeavor to

create a serene and educational space for our Parker County residents.

The Peace and Pollinator Garden project aims to establish a beautiful and sustainable garden area within our community that
serves a dual purpose. It will not only provide a peaceful and reflective environment for our residents but will also play a crucial
role in promoting and preserving our local pollinator species and their habitats.

To bring this vision to life, we are seeking financial contributions to cover the costs associated with the project. Your support will
directly contribute to the purchase of essential elements, including a prominent peace pole that will stand as a symbol of unity

and harmony, informative signage to educate visitors about the importance of poliinators, a diverse selection of pollinator-friendly
plants, aesthetically pleasing rocks to enhance the garden’s aesthetics, and comfortable seating for visitors to enjoy the

tranquility of the space.

As a valued member of our community, your partnership in this endeavor would not only help beautify our town but also make a
lasting positive impact on the environment and the lives of our residents. Your donation will be recognized prominently within the
garden and in our promotional materials, showcasing your commitment to community betterment.

We understand that businesses receive numerous requests for support, and we genuinely appreciate your consideration of our
request. Every contribution, regardiess of size, will piay an integral role in making the Peace and Pollinator Garden project a
reality.

If you have any questions or would like further information about our project, please feel free to contact me at
drkellabprice@amail.com or 252-622-8119. We would be more than happy to provide you with additional details and discuss the

various sponsorship opportunities available.
Thank you for your ime, consideration, and potential support. Together, we can create a lasting legacy of peace, beauty, and
environmental stewardship in our community.

Sincerely,
Kellow Price

Dr. Kella Price

Rotary Club of Aledo
drkellabprice@gmail.com
252-622-8119
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